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PREVENTION AND MANAGEMENT OF HYPO ATRAEMIA
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Please find attached response from this Trust, 1 ma aged to get all responses by this

afternoon. Please accept my apologies for the delay n responding to Dr. Campbell.
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Heéther Marshall
Principal Administrataive Assistant
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If the Fax is incomplete please contact the sender at [the sbove telephone number as
soon a8 possible. |

1'

DHSSPS

i S - S — | ST




e TE—————

1205 oo

File Reft 12.29

Trust HeadQnarters . Bush I:Iﬂusé . Bush Road . ;mrim . BT4
16 April 2004

Dr. H. Campbell, ;
Department of Health, Social Services and Public Safety,
Castle Buildings, 1
Stormont Estate,
BELFAST,

BT4 3S8Q.

Dear
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I refer to your letter dated 4 March 2004 and can confirm
incorporated into clinical practices throughout the Trust. |In relation to the monitoring of the
management of byponatraemia some clinical areas have uf dertaken monitoring and plans are

in place to ensure the remainder are monitored in the neat
Yours sincerely,

RNeatra V Ca |

GS&R. Mr. I, B. Mitchell
Chief Executive
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Copy to Professor J. Watson, NHSSB - for information, |
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